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 Objection

Comments A pristine wood is not an appropiate place and it will have huge impact on the area. Many huge lorries 
on our roads will damage the road surface, endanger cyclists and ruin rural and relaxing terrain to the 
detriment of walkers ,animals and the general environment. There also is no demand at this time for 
brick making clay or need for more capacity for wate disposal in West Sussex. It also does not 
conform to Chichester Local Plan or Loxwood neighbour hood plan. I strongly object to this 
application.
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